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 Ellen Gates COMMNT2015/0091/P 23/02/2015  15:24:02 I am the chair of the Grove Terrace Residents Association and am submitting comments on behalf of 

the Association.

We generally support the proposed application.  We would note, however, that the property is listed 

Grade II* (not grade II as indicated in the DAS).  It is therefore important that original material be 

retained to the maximum extent possible.  Any repointing should also be carried out sensitively, using 

appropriate materials, methods and colours.

11 Grove Terrace
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